
METH TASK FORCE MEETING NOTES 

August 13, 2009 

 

Present:  S. Lindsey, L. Pallun, K. Skaarer, P. Stark, D. Walker, J. Weaver 

   

 D. Walker reports the MTF provided a booth at the WASA Sports Physicals on 

July 31
st
.  E. O’Connell manned the booth and he felt the students received some 

valuable information. 

 Discussed having Colleen Pyra from the Partnership for a Drug Free America 

present to the MTF and community members.  She would like to come to Willcox 

and speak on new trends of drug use in teens.  She is also hoping to have answer 

to a grant possibility which would allow the MTF to become Alliance members.  

All were in agreement to have the MTF sponsor her presentation. 

 S. Lindsey reports that SEAGO will follow-up with him this coming week in 

hopes for funding opportunities for treatment availability. 

 P. Stark reminds us that there is a Grant from the Elk’s Lodge for drug 

prevention.  She will bring more information to the next meeting. 

 Balance sheet remains at $2492.26.  

 D. Walker reports the website needs further updates and will be done in the near 

future. 

 It is reported the Dump the Drug Day was considered a success. 

 Next meeting will be September 10
th

 at 12 noon at the NCCH Library. 


